MATTHEW G. BEVIN GOVERNOR



THOMAS B. STEPHENS
SECRETARY

501 HIGH STREET, 3RD FLOOR FRANKFORT, KENTUCKY 40601 PHONE: (502) 564-7430 FAX (502) 564-7603 HTTPS://PERSONNEL.KY.GOV

MEMORANDUM

PERSONNEL MEMO 19-01

To: Constitutional Officers

Cabinet Secretaries Agency Heads HR Administrators

From: Thomas B. Stephens, Secretary

Date: March 26, 2019

Re: 2019 Public Service Recognition Week

Public Service Recognition Week will be held May 5-11, 2019. Throughout the week, agencies are encouraged to find innovative ways to celebrate and recognize employees for the broad variety of services they provide.

As part of Public Service Recognition Week, the Personnel Cabinet will hold its annual poster contest for Kentucky children, ages 6-18. This year's poster contest theme is "Making a Difference." The poster contest ceremony will be held on Thursday, May 9, 2019, at the Kentucky Horse Park and submissions must be postmarked by April 12, 2019.

Our public service recognition activities will once again include the Governor's Ambassador Awards. The awards ceremony will recognize this year's winners at the Governor's Mansion on May 30, 2019.

For updates pertaining to Kentucky Public Service Recognition Week, please visit our website https://personnel.ky.gov/pages/rewards.aspx. If you have any questions, please contact Nila Meeks, Employee Recognition Branch, at Nila.Meeks@ky.gov or (502) 564-9818.